Dear SRC and MRC:

This moment is bittersweet as my term as Chair has ended.  It has been my pleasure to lead the SRC and I am truly grateful for your willingness to follow. Together we have built a foundation for a stronger more influential SRC. I hope everyone is proud of the Council we have started building together. I know the Council will continue to grow and thrive under the incoming Chair because everyone serving is dedicated to the SRC’s vision and mission.

Committee Chairs, thank you for your leadership, extraordinary level of service, and commitment to the Council. Thank you for the efforts of the Committees to execute the Council’s mission.  We see the untapped potential of the body and I know the SRC will continue working to realize it fully.

SRC Members and attendees, thank you for your service on the Council. Your voice is valuable to the conversation about innovating vocational rehabilitation services to maximize the opportunity for individuals with disabilities to find the support needed to “live their best lives, through consumer-driven, meaningful, competitive, and integrated employment and sustainable careers.”

MRC Liaisons, thank you for your support of the SRC and its Committee work.  Your knowledge of vocational rehabilitation guides our thought process around what’s possible, keeping our work focused and relevant. We appreciate you and the time you set aside to attend the meetings. 

MRC Communications Team, Administrative Support, and webmaster, thank you for your contributions to raise the SRC’s profile, to keep us organized and efficient, and to make sure our public facing materials are current.

Thank you, Commissioner Wolf, Deputy Commissioner Biebel, Director Baczko, and Deputy General Counsel Defensor for your unwavering support during my term as Chair. 

I truly enjoyed working with all of you and getting to know some of you better during my term. I look forward to assisting with the transition of the next SRC Chair and supporting the SRC under its new leadership.

With a grateful heart,
Inez S. Canada

